
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF OCTOBER 29, 2013 
 

Item 28, Report No. 42, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted, as amended, by the Council 
of the City of Vaughan on October 29, 2013, as follows: 
 
By approving the following: 
 
That the recommendation set out in Communication C5 from Commissioner of Community 
Services, dated October 22, 2013, be approved, as follows: 

1.  That Council endorse the use of City Hall (atrium for the month of 
December/multipurpose room for one evening) by NCIC for the 2013 "Festival of 
Light" event with all applicable fees; and 

2.  That staff meet with the NCIC to outline CSO rental rates and policies associated 
with the event and ensure public safety, City requirements and security is 
maintained at City Hall. 

 
 
 
28 DEPUTATION – MR. MICHAEL TIBOLLO 
 WITH RESPECT TO FESTIVAL OF LIGHT 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the deputation of Mr. Michael Tibollo, National Congress of Italian-Canadians, Falstaff 

Avenue, Toronto, and Communication C2, be received; and 
 
2) That staff provide a communication prior to the Council meeting of October 29, 2013, on 

the extent of City participation in this event. 
 
 







COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - OCTOBER 15, 2013 

 
 DEPUTATION – MR. MICHAEL TIBOLLO 
 WITH RESPECT TO FESTIVAL OF LIGHT 
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